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April 12, 2022 
 
 
Chase Calfee, General Manager  
Crowley Liner Services, Inc. 
4300 McIntosh Road 
Fort Lauderdale, FL 33316 
Chase.Calfee@crowley.com 
 
SUBJECT:   Department of Environmental Protection vs Crowley Liner Services, Inc. 

OGC File No.: 21-1078 
Crowley Liner Services, Inc. 
EPA ID No.: FL0000360560 
Broward County 

 
Dear Mr. Calfee: 

The purpose of this letter is to inform you that the Department’s enforcement case against 
Crowley Liner Services, Inc has been closed. With the receipt of the full penalty payment on 
February 3, 2022, all the requirements of Short Form Consent Order, OGC File No. 21-1078, 
have been satisfied. 

 
The Department appreciates your efforts and cooperation in bringing this facility into 
compliance with state and federal rules. Should you have any questions or comments, please 
contact Justin Stark at 561-681-6648 or via e-mail at Justin.Stark@floridadep.gov. 

 
Sincerely, 

 

   
Alannah Irwin 
Environmental Manager, Southeast District 
Florida Department of Environmental Protection 

 
ec: Lea Crandall, OGC, DEP Tallahassee 

(MS#35) Shirley Richards, SED 
Alannah Irwin, Justin Stark- FDEP 
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